
 
 

Newsletter 
 

Resignation 
 

Laney Quinn, committee member, has tendered her resignation from the club. 
Laney has worked tirelessly for the club in many areas. We thank her for her 

contribution over the years & wish her well for the future. 
 

School Holiday Clinic 
 

Doncaster Rovers, in conjunction with A.I.F.A will be conducting a school 
holiday clinic on the following dates. 

 
5-11 year olds 

Monday 2nd July to Wednesday 4th July 
 

12 to 15 year olds 
Monday 9th July to Friday 13th July 

 

More details to follow 

 
Grant 

 
Bendigo Bank has awarded Doncaster Rovers Soccer Club, in partnership with 

Onemda & Hetherwood, a grant to design a football program for members of the 
community with special needs. 

 
Uniforms 

 
The club is still waiting for the delivery of uniforms from Errea, hopefully this 

will be on Friday. This is a regretful situation out of the clubs hands. 
Errea has had its licence to provide apparel to F.F.V clubs for 2013 revoked. The 

club is hoping for a smoother transition for next year. 
 

Committee 
 

Vacancies exist for any interested person that can help make a difference at 
Doncaster Rovers. There are positions on the junior committee & Committee of 

Management. 
 Please email secretary@doncasterrovers.org or president@doncasterrovers.org 



Junior Committee Meeting 
 

There will be a junior committee meeting at the clubrooms at Anderson Park @ 
8pm. 

 
No Smoking 

 
As per F.F.V policy, there is a no smoking policy for all affiliated clubs. Please 

observe the signs & smoke in designated areas. 
 

Code of Conduct 
 

A reminder to all parents & players that they have all signed a code of conduct 
on the clubs registration form. All fines issued by F.F.V are to be paid by the 

playing member & family. 
 

 
Events 

 
August  31st - 7.30pm to 10pm  Women of Doncaster Rovers Pink Night 

Gold coin donation  
 
 
 


